
  

   

 

27 September 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Year 7 Tutors’/Parents’ Tea 
 

Monday 10 October 2016 – Dining Hall – 4.00pm - 5.0 0pm 

As you will be aware, your son's first report will be issued in December and the Year 7 Parents’ Evening is on 
Thursday 12 January 2017. The Parents' Evening gives you a chance to meet with a few subject teachers 
and the tutor to discuss your son's academic progress and social welfare.   

If you would like to meet your son's tutor earlier than that date, to see how he has settled in, there is an 
opportunity to do so in October. This will be an informal meeting, over tea, between 4.00pm and 5.00pm on 
Monday 10 October, in the Dining Hall. Mrs N Brown (7J), Mrs L Bould (7M), and Miss N Steer (7P) will be 
present.  I will also be available. 

Mr S Vaughan (7O) is unable to attend as he is on a school trip but has arranged to join with the Year 8 tea 
which takes place on Tuesday 18 October between 4.00pm and 5.00pm in the Dining Hall.  

There is no obligation on your part to attend this meeting and there will be no formal appointment system. 
Inevitably there will be some queuing but this event will provide another opportunity for you to meet other 
parents. Discussions with tutors will be necessarily brief but you are welcome to telephone or e-mail your 
son’s tutor if you wish to discuss something at greater length.  

Boys waiting for their parents can start their homework in the Library. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs H J Taylor 
Head of Lower School 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 


